
RSPB Visit 

 

On Thursday 24th January the RSPB came to visit and told us what 

the RSPB do to help birds and other wildlife.  The volunteers took us 

outside and we had to use our senses to find different wildlife.  We 

found lots of things such as spiders, leaves, worms, starlings, fungi 

and twigs with lichen.  Although it was snowy we really enjoyed it! 

 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 


